
 
The children began their week-long study of Australia.  We are privileged to have 
Paul Taylor in residency all week.  The Opening Show was enjoyed by all.  
Preschool will maintain their usual schedule.  All families, preschoolers and 
friends are welcome to attend the K-4 grades final program on Friday.  Encourage 
your children to tell you about their daily experiences. 
Monday, April 25- Friday, April 29- Paul Taylor and Austrailia.  Final 
Program- K-4th grade.  All preschoolers may attend the performance.  All families 
and friends are welcome to attend!  Please join us. 
Friday, April 29- Students should wear their Tie-Dye shirts from Catholic Schools 
Week for the final performance. 
Our Fourth Graders have returned from Teton Science.  If you would like to 
preview their experience follow these links. 

 tetonscience.smugmug.com 
 Click on Field Education 
 Click on School & Youth Groups 
 Click on April 2016 
 Click on Holy Spirit 
 Click on Slideshow 

Midterm ends Friday.  Progress reports will be sent home Tuesday, May 3rd.  We have 
much to accomplish before the year’s end. 
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